
You are invited to attend the launch of our  

2nd edition of The Matter:  

Matters2Us:  

‘How would you like to be supported if you are bullied 

or see someone being bullied?  
 



Date: Wednesday 20th November 2013 

5.30pm—6.30pm 

Please join us for refreshments afterwards 

Location: Craigroyston Community High School 

67 Pennywell Road 

Please RSVP to clare.gibson@ea.edin.sch.uk 

In September 2013, North  Edinburgh Young People’s Forum worked with Craigroyston and Pirniehall  

Primary Schools  asking their senior school pupils: 

 ‘How would you like to be supported if you are bullied or see someone being bullied? ‘ 

We would now like to invite you to hear the results of what the young people we spoke to said and let you 

hear how young people in the Forth Neighbourhood answered the above question. 

There will also be an opportunity to hear from local parents about the work they have been doing to  

develop a user friendly version of their schools anti-bullying policy.  


